
 

 

 
 

 

Junior Cricket 2020-21 Season 
We are looking for Girls & Boys to play cricket for season 2020-21. 

No Football, Basketball, 
Netball or Soccer this 
winter so why not give 
cricket a go this summer? 
Non-contact sport will be 
back with training to resume 
after October 18 and 
Games to start Mid 
November. 
The FTGDCA and Cricket 
Victoria have been working 
hard to finalise the training 
and playing protocols and 
will have them ready for 
when we start training. 
Come along and discover 
how cricket can boost 
confidence, stretch your 
skills and grow your 
friendships. 

 
We are starting a Super7’s / Fast 9’s side this season and are looking for players( Girls and Boys). 
It is an ability-based game so it’s a great game to start out in, played on a Wednesday night. 
Maybe the Woolworths Cricket Blast program will suit you – It’s a fun and active program for girls 
and boys of all abilities – whether its your first time with a bat or you’re a backyard cricket star! 
If you are after competition, then our U12’s side could be for you? Plays on a Friday night and are 
looking for players, Girls and Boys. 
Our U14’s play on Friday nights and are on the lookout for the next Alyssa Healy or Steve Smith 
so if you want a game make the journey to Chosen Avenue. 
U16 cricket is a Saturday morning competition which is played hard and fair and if that sounds like 
what you want then we want you. 
Registrations is now open. 
 
All Enquires please contact our Junior Co-ordinator Matthew Anderson – Ph: 0412035904 
Email: info@upweycc.com.au | www.upweycc.com.au | Facebook: @Upweytecomacc 
 

 
 
 
        


